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DATE

CONSUMER

ADDRESS

CITY, NE  ZIP

Dear CONSUMER,

These past few years have been unprecedented with the challenges the world is facing.  There have been – and continue to be - delays with shipping, material shortages, increases in lumber pricing, and numerous staffing challenges.  On top of that, COVID is still affecting families personally and agencies and contractors professionally.

That being said, the contractors that have been awarded projects through ATP have experienced significant delays with receiving materials and maintaining qualified workers to complete ATP projects.

This includes your project.  We understand your concerns and are working diligently along with our contractors to ensure that your project will be completed just as soon as possible. Unfortunately, many of the issues are out of our and the contractor’s control.  Please know that your project has not been forgotten and that you will be contacted by the contractor as soon as materials are in and scheduling allows.

ATP is committed to serving Nebraskans who experience disabilities and ensuring exceptional quality with our accessibility projects.  We appreciate your understanding and patience as we navigate these times.

Sincerely,

TECH SPEC NAME

Technology Specialist

